
Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

 

November 28, 2018 
 

 

 

Sheila Stallings 

Cox Communications, Inc. 

 

Re: EEO Certification for the 2017 Reporting Year 

 

Dear Ms. Stallings: 

 

In order to reduce printing and mailing costs, the Federal Communications Commission will no longer be 

issuing EEO Certification postcards to multichannel video programming distributors (MVPDs, including 

cable units).  Therefore, this electronic letter will serve as your 2017 Certification of Compliance under 

47 CFR § 76.77(b) of the Commission’s rules.  This certification applies to the units listed below for the 

2017 reporting year.  Units not listed may be undergoing further review.   If you have any questions 

regarding this matter, please contact Lewis Pulley at 202-418-1450 or lewis.pulley@fcc.gov. 

 

 

Unit 6922   Pima County, AZ 

Unit 352   Maricopa County, AZ 

Unit 11997   Washington County, AR 

Unit 1357   Hartford County, CT 

Unit 6445   Kent County, OH 

Unit 2577   Alachua County, FL 

Unit 3439   Cuyahoga County, OH 

Unit 3448   Oklahoma County, OK 

Unit 10881   Tulsa County, OK 

Unit 7299   Fairfax County, VA 

Unit 4776   Roanoke County, VA 

Unit 407   Santa Barbara County, CA 

Unit 544   San Diego County, CA 

Unit 4642   Orange County, CA 

Unit 4044   Escambia & Okaloosa, FL 

Unit 4912   Hampton Roads, VA 

Unit 1352   Bibb County, GA 

Unit 1802   Sedgwick County, KS 

Unit 6967   Orleans Parish, LA 

Unit 12814   Lafayette, LA 

Unit 10517   East Baton Rouge Parish, LA 

Unit 6282   Douglas County, NE 

Unit 5611   Clark County, NV 

Unit 990030   Fulton County, GA 
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